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POST-CIRCUIT BREAKER – PHASE TWO 
FAMILY OF WISDOM CENTRES TO REOPEN 

 
Following ADA’s Advisory on 25 June 2020 regarding Gradual Reopening in light of Singapore’s Phase Two, we 
are pleased to offer an additional update that all Family of Wisdom centres (Bendemeer, Tiong Bahru and Toa 
Payoh) will reopen on Monday, 6 July 2020.  
 
Opening hours of the centres are from 9am to 6pm (Bendemeer) / 8.30am to 5.30pm (Tiong Bahru,Toa Payoh). 
 
Due to Control Measures, there may be some temporary changes to the operations at the Centres, such as: 

• Reduced capacity of the centres and reduced number of clients received per day; 
• Safe Distancing within centre facilities;  
• Temperature-taking, travel declarations and SafeEntry registrations required for clients AND their family 

members who visit the centres; 
*For SafeEntry contact tracing, all visitors are reminded to bring along their relevant scanning documents 
and/or mobile phones for registrations.  

• Wearing of face masks at all times within centre facilities.  
 
All affected families will be informed by their respective Centre Managers and Care Staff, and assistance will be 
rendered where necessary. We advise all clients who are feeling unwell to continue staying at home.  
 
--- 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and patience while we try our best to reduce the risks of infection, especially 
amongst our vulnerable clients, and we apologise for any inconveniences caused due to these measures. 
 
Despite these latest measures, ADA will ensure that the care and support is rendered to families and their loved 
ones with dementia.  For more information of any of the programmes and services affected, please write to 
info@alz.org.sg or call the ADA Helpline at 6377 0700 (Monday to Friday, 9am to 6pm).  
 
For further announcements, refer to http://alz.org.sg/advisory.  


